#### BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER

#### SEPTEMBER 2020

#### Notes From The Director...

September brings mixed emotions in the center. As we say goodbye to our children leaving for school and wish them well, we also get to welcome bright, new faces who are eager to learn! We look forward to an exciting and fun filled year!

We would like to let all our families know how much we appreciate all of your cooperation with our current policies. If you ever have any questions, feel free to call the office 3000

We hope everyone is staying healthy!

### <u>Upcoming Events</u>

- The center will be closed on Monday, September 7th in observance of Labor Day. We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday!
- Friday, September 18th is Buffalo Day! Wear your Bills gear to support our team!
- Friday, September 25th is Pajama Day for all of our classrooms!



Happy Birthday!!!

This month we would like to wish Maddox a very happy 2<sup>nd</sup> birthday, Spencer & Elliott a very happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday, and Veda, Elle, and Lincoln a very happy 4<sup>th</sup> birthday!! We would also like to wish Miss Gabby, Miss Jenna B. & Miss Audrey a very happy birthday this month!! We hope you all have a wonderful day!



#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Janie from our Ward Road location! Miss Janie has been with Bunny Bunch since the Ward Road location opened! She has such a great work ethic and is an extremely dependable worker and it shows every day. Miss Janie is extremely reliable and always gives 110% at anything she is doing. She typically works in our Pre-K classrooms but does a fantastic job in any room she is working in! Miss Janie knows how to make sure the center is running smoothly each day and you can always count on her to help wherever it is needed. Miss Janie is very caring and helpful with the children and they all love her! She has definitely proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bun team! We love her and are proud to have her as a part of our Bunny Bunch family! Congratulations Miss Janie!! We love you!!!

#### Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be available to the children at the beginning of each month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, and other STAR qualities!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANTS: Aria

TODDLERS: Cassidy

PRE-K3; Andrew

## NEWS September

#### Our theme this month is

The Wonderful World Of Shapes & Colors!



The babies at Bunny Bunch had A LOT of fun this summer, but are ready for a new and fun year full of growing and learning! We have a lot of new friends this month that we are excited to welcome to the Infant Room! The babies will be busy this month reading, singing, dancing, painting, gluing, playing, and learning! These little cuties will have a lot of fun as they explore shapes and colors. Miss Denise and the babies will be continuing their morning Circle Time each day with fun songs, flashcards, puppets, and stories! The Infant Room is always a fun and happy place to be and we cannot wait to start this fun school year in the Infant Room!

## IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
   Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- Friday, September 18<sup>th</sup> is Buffalo Bills Day!
- Friday, September 25<sup>th</sup> is Pajama Day!



### Infant Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our super sweet and super cute Infant Star Of The Month, Aria!! This happy, beautiful, and adorable little girl is so much fun to have in the Infant Room! She is a little ray of sunshine who is constantly brightening up the room with her cute smile and happy laugh. Aria has been impressing her teachers a ton lately with how much she is doing and learning. She is doing an amazing job walking and is talking more each day! She is a very curious and creative little girl who loves to do Circle Time and make fun crafts. She is always having so much fun! She loves to play peek-a-boo, go for walks, and dance to music. You can also always find Aria giggling and playing so sweet with all of her friends who all love her too! Loveable is another way to describe this little cutie, she loves to give hugs to all of her teachers and friends. We are so proud of how well Aria is doing and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Aria!! We love you!!!

## TODDLER September

#### Our theme this month is

Back To School!



September is a month loved by everyone at Bunny Bunch! We love having everyone back and are excited to welcome new friends as well! We have several fun weekly themes which consist of "School Time, ""New Friends," "All About Me," and "Apples All Around!" Every week the children will be doing fun learning activites and making many creative crafts as they focus on all of these fun themes. In addition to the crafts each week, the toddlers will be focusing on a different color, shape, letter, and number which can be found on the monthly calendar. The toddlers will continue with their daily Circle Time where they love singing daily songs and checking the calendar and weather each day! September is sure to be a month full of learning with new friends!

•

•

•

•

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
MADDOX WHO TURNS
2 THIS MONTH!!



### IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Friday, September 18<sup>th</sup> is Buffalo Bills Day!
- Friday, September 25<sup>th</sup> is Pajama Day!
- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed. Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all sippy cups and any other items your child brings in. Thanks!



## Toddler Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Wonth, Cassidy!! Cassidy is doing an amazing job in our Toddler Room and we could not be more proud! She is a beautiful, bright, and fun little girl who has a wonderful love for learning. Cassidy impresses her teachers more and more each day with how quickly she learns new things. This little smarty is doing awesome with her colors and shapes. She is also doing amazing with recognizing her numbers and she can even count to ten in Spanish all by herself! She loves to be a helper especially during Circle Time and participates a ton! She is always smiling and so happy while doing her work. Cassidy does a great job following directions and is never anything but wonderful! This little cutie also loves to have fun! Dancing, playing outside, and playing with all of her friends are a few of her favorite things to do at school. She also loves to listen to stories, Groovy Joe is always her first choice! Cassidy is such a sweet, loving, and kind hearted little girl who is such a star! We cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulatons Cassidy!! We love you!!!

# NEWS September

#### Our theme this month is

Stepping Into School!



We would like to welcome all of our new and returning pre-k students! We hope that everyone had a wonderful summer and we are looking forward to a fun and exciting school year filled with lots of learning and new friends! The Pre-K 3 Class will be having a lot of fun getting back into the school routine and learning about the new season with our weekly themes of "Back To School," "Friends & Manners," "All About Me," and "Apples All Around." Each week the children will be doing hands-on learning activities as well as creative crafts that go with each theme. They will start each day with Circle Time where they will sing fun songs, focus on their weekly letter, shape, and number, talk about the weekly theme, learn about the calendar, and check the weather! We are so excited to start this fun school year with everyone and are looking forward to lots of fun and lots of learning!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

SPENCER & ELLIOTT WHO TURN

3 THIS MONTH!!



## IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Friday, September 18<sup>th</sup> is Buffalo Bills Day!
- Friday, September 25<sup>th</sup> is Pajama Day!
- If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed. Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all sippy cups and any other items your child brings in. Thanks!



### Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Andrew!!

Andrew is an extremely sweet, caring, and good natured young man who is such a joy to have in our Pre-K 3 class! He is always on his very best behavior and does a wonderful job following directions. Andrew loves to learn new things and works very hard during class. He is a great listener during Circle Time and is participating more and more each day. This bright young man loves to do centers and is always smiling while doing his work. He is doing a great job with learning to spell his first and last name, and he is doing awesome with learning his letters and numbers! Andrew is such a great friend to everyone, he is never anything but kind to others. He loves to play with all of his friends, especially in the block and car center! He also loves to play outside on the playground! We are loving having this kind hearted, handsome, and loving young man here with us in our Pre-K Room and are very proud of how well he is doing! Congratulations Andrew!! We love you!!!

## NEWS September

#### Our theme this month is

Stepping Into School!







Welcome to Bunny Bunch Pre-K 4! We hope everyone had a fun, safe, and memorable summer! It is hard to believe that Fall is just around the corner and that the new school year is unfolding. However, you can rest assured that your child is about to begin a new and exciting experience participating in our Pre-K 4 program! We know that this school year may look different than in the past, but we are dedicated to making sure that all of the children stay safe, have fun learning, and enjoy their Pre-K experience. Apples, shapes, colors, letters, numbers, and especially children's happy faces are all a special part of a new month, a new school year, & a new adventure in learning!

Each month you will receive a calendar that you will be able to reference to see more about what your child is doing in class. Each month will have a different theme. along with weekly themes that go along. "Welcome To School" and "Our Classroom" are how we will start this fun year. The children will be introduced to their new classroom as well as the rules and routines. We will be focusing a lot on healthy habits and how to stay safe this year. "Getting To Know Each Other" and "Family" will be the focus of the second half of the month and will have the children learning more about each other and their families. We know that the children are going to make great friendships this year! Each day the children will have Circle Time which will focus on our letter, number. and shape of the week as well as calendar work and classroom discussions. We will then have small centers which will have the children doing a variety of work, such as crafts, writing, sensory play, creative play, and many more fun activities which will have them learning and having fun at the same time! We are looking forward to this year and hope that you are too!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO VEDA, ELLE, & LINCOLN WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!!



#### IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Friday, September 18<sup>th</sup> is Buffalo Bills Day! Wear your gear to support our team!
- Friday, September 25<sup>th</sup> is Pajama Day!
- · Don't forget to label all cups and any other items your child brings in. Thank you! 😊

Each month we will have Stars of the Month for Pre-K 4! When your child is Star of the Month they will be able to bring in some of their favorite photos to put up on our Star Board in the classroom. They will also get a special prize and a write up in our newsletter! We will also have a day where a parent may come into the building to pick up their child and see the Star Board and take a picture! We know that all of our Pre-K 4 kiddos will shine bright this year!